
SEN Parent Questionnaire Results – May 2022 

 

Thank you to all the parents who returned their questionnaires. Out of the 58 

responses sent out 21 were returned. The vast majority were very positive with 

comments such as: 

• “I am happy that my child is making such good progress.” 

• “The staff at Broadwood are very supportive.” 

• The SENCO has been so good’ 

 

From the returned responses it is clear from all responses given, parents feel that 

their child enjoys school, the majority if parents feel school understands their child’s 

needs, staff are approachable and listen to families. Their child is well supported at 

school and the support is appropriate. The responses also showed that families feel 

they have good relationships with the staff who support their child. 

 

Some responses showed that there are some areas that school can work on and will 

provide the basis for our SEN development plan. These include: 

 

School informs me regularly of the progress my child is making. 

17 either strongly agreed or agreed and 4 disagreed. Due to the impact that Covid-19 

restrictions have had on inviting families into school this has been disjointed. Where 

possible families have been given the choice of a face to face meeting or telephone call. 

The majority of parents took school up on this offer. Next year, all families will be 

invited into school to discuss targets in school and then followed up and monitored if 

parents do not attend.  

 

I am involved in reviewing my child’s needs 

19 parents agreed or strongly agreed with this and 1 parent said ‘No’. All parents are 

invited into school, or receive a telephone call from the class teacher or SEND Lead 

however due to Covid-19 this has affected families from coming into school in the 

Autumn term 2021. Next academic year this will be closely monitored. 

 

Are you aware of our SEND parent group? 

9 out of 21 parents were not aware. SEND Lead will continue to publicise the parent 

group. It is currently shared on the school’s social media platform (Facebook and 

Twitter) as well as through letters and letters posted in seesaw. The SEND group is 

new and has had 2 meetings and another meeting where the Play therapist was invited 

to talk about behaviour strategies at home. The SEND parent group will be hosting a 



stall at the summer fair to encourage more parents to join and share what the group is 

about.  

 

 

Any other further comments or questions 

One parent wrote: 

“I would like to see more of what my child does within school I only hear of how he's 

doing on parents evening and I see from family and friends they get photos ect of their 

child at school.” 

These results will be shared with staff. Currently staff use seesaw and we have been 

promoting it’s use during parents evening so we can use this as a communication tool as 

well as posting children’s work and homework. Now the restrictions of Covid-19 have 

lifted school have already begun to invite parents in to work with children, share lunch 

as well as celebration events. Next year as a staff we will build on these opportunities.  
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